
  

Update on 12 Gwalia St, Meekatharra.   
 

The buildings at 12 Gwalia St Meekatharra are scheduled to be demolished 
and the firm Statewide Demolition & Recycling has been engaged to 
undertake this work. 

  

The properties were damaged by squatters and the trustee was successful in making a claim to 

the insurers for the loss. 

The property has been problematic over several years as a result of many break-ins and squatters. 

We are confident this action will bring this matter to a conclusion. 

More information is available from this year’s YNPT annual report (2022-23) under the headings 

Trust Residential Properties p.29 and Legal Matters p.34. 

For further information please contact FAS. 
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